
BC Eblast Re: Evans Road Pool Closure and 10 Minute Break 7-22-19 

 

Good morning, 

The Evans Road pool is currently closed due to phone issues.  Once the phone has been restored, the 

pool will re-open and an eblast will be sent.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Please be aware that the 10 minute safety break means that everyone must vacate the pool except for 

adults (18 and older).  Children who are receiving swim instruction during the 10  minute safety break 

are required to exit the pool during this time. 

Kind regards, 

Bella Casa Board of Directors & Omega Assoc. Management 

 


